
 
 
>>> <rtahir@tecsenv.com> 11/9/2009 11:53 AM >>> 
Hi Ivar, 
  
The cities of San Gabriel, San Marino, Duarte, Irwindale, and 
South El Monte incorporate by reference comments prepared by Richard Montevideo of Rutan and Tucker (see attached)  
in re: the proposed reopener of the current MS4 permit to admit the trash TMDL for the Los Angeles River.   
  
As you know I represent these cities on stormwater matters and am authorized to comment on their behalf. 
  
Thanks Ivar, 
  
Ray Tahir 
  

 


